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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

FW: Superior S&G Pit, M-1979-189 

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Mon, Feb 26, 2018 at 10:32 AM
To: "Schuler, Patricia" <pschuler@auroragov.org>

Thanks Pat, 

Regarding the Augmentation Plan the document you have submitted is what I was looking for.  Thank you for submitting
it.  The corrective action regarding this issue is considered resolved. 

If you would like to discuss the possible revisions to the reclamation plan that may result while you guys are planning the
reclamation, please feel free to reach out.  City of Aurora can revise the reclamation plan either through an amendment or
technical revision depending on the significance of the change.  I understand the limitations on site work timing due to the
eagles nest, we can definitely accommodate that.  

Thank you, 

Jared
[Quoted text hidden]


